
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 April 2005 

1. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE REPORT OF 1 APRIL 2005 
 
 The Board received the report of the Transport and Roading Committee meeting of Friday 1 April 

2005. 
 
 One member sought to have the proposed “Kennedys Bush Road/Glovers Road/School Road” work 

advanced within the Capital Works Programme, based on the need to address current safety and 
traffic concerns in this area. 

 
 Members were supportive of the request, but did not support a recommendation by the Principal 

Adviser to request a report on the implications of bringing this work forward. 
 
 A further motion “that the Transport and Roading Committee give further consideration to the current 

list of planned Neighbourhood Improvement Works within the Riccarton-Wigram community” was 
considered. 

 
 The motion was declared lost, on division no. 2 by three votes to four, the voting being as follows: 
 
 For (3):  Helen Broughton, Lesley Keast and Mike Mora. 
 
 Against (4):  Neville Bennett, Peter Laloli, Bob Shearing and Tony Sutcliffe. 
 
 The Board decided that the Council should proceed with urgency to commence the work on the 

Kennedys Bush Road/Glovers Road/School Road work. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


